15th February, 1957.

Dear Professor Dingle,

Thanks for your letter. I mam, of course, not A coBmologist,
and 8till less & relativist, and of the questions with whioh you
confront me I Am sure thet number (1) is wrong in itself, mnd so
far as I can Judge would be repudiated by McCrea.

I am eure, however, that you exaggerate when you say that
the answer to this question will silence you completely and for

BYVETI .

8ingerely yours,



